
Notice of headquarters relocation due to functional integration 

 

 

We would like to express our sincere thanks for your continued support. 

Please be informed that our headquarters and factory will be relocated to the following 

address from 26th March, 2022. 

 

We will take this opportunity to make further efforts for your trust and appreciation and we 

are looking forward to your continued support in the future. 

 

 

Relocation address:    

45-1, Nishinaka-cho, Nishinosho, Kisshoin, Minami-ku, Kyoto 601-8303, Japan 

KVC CO., LTD. 

TEL 075-321-3361 

FAX  075-321-3368 

※The TEL and FAX numbers will not be changed. 

 

 


